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Log Cabin Class! 

 
Class will be Wednesday, 10am 

Part I will be February 16th   
Part II will Be March 16th 

 
We will create our Log Cabin Quilts! 

 
Please bring your lunch or we have lots of local eateries. 

We have refrigerator & microwave available. 
 

Please register ~ Leave your name & contact information.   
FYI we are still experiencing phone issues.  DO NOT leave a message on the voice mail system 

because we probably won’t get it.   
Keep calling back until you get a live person! ~ 

You can also email me, Joy or Vicki     

Happy Stitching!  Debbie  
Debbie.Shepherd@uky.edu   Joy.McGinnis@uky.edu    Vicki.McDonald@uky.edu 

mailto:debbie.shepherd@uky.edu


 
 

 
Debbie Shepherd 
Wayne County Extension Agent for Family & Consumer Sciences 

This is a two part class.  It is a beginner level class.  Fun for all skill levels.  Once 
your planning, quilt size and fabric selections are completed, this quilt goes together 

quickly. You pick your style, traditional, modern, scrappy, etc.. 
 Hope you will plan to have fun and enjoy the day with us! 

Log Cabin Quilts! 
Part I—February Class 

You do not need to bring a sewing machine or supplies.   
You will need paper and pencil for taking notes. 

Please bring color pencils if you have them for visual design layout purposes. 
You will receive your Log Cabin book. ~ $5 

We will demonstrate how to utilize the book for choosing which log cabin design you 
wish to make.  You will choose what size quilt you want to make.  We will show you 

how to plan for fabric needs and selections based on your choices. 
We will demonstrate how and what tool options you have for cutting fabric strips. 
You do not need to purchase the log cabin template cutting ruler.  We will have a 
couple in class for you to use and we will show you other options and ways to cut 

your fabric without the ruler that pairs with the Log Cabin book.  However, if you’d 
like a ruler they will be $12 (that is the wholesale price, regular price is around $24).  

You can let us know ahead of time if you’d like a ruler or you can let us know the 
day of the February class.  We will not need to utilize the ruler until March class. 

 
Part II ~ March Class 

You will need to bring your Log Cabin book, your fabric strips, sewing machine and 
sewing supplies. 

We will be cutting our fabric strips into needed sizes and assembling our blocks. 
 

As always, if this class does not interest you please feel free to bring a UFO or some 
other project to work on and enjoy the day of fun & fellowship with us. 

Don’t forget to bring your show & Tell items! 

Please let us know if 
you will be attending 


